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9th February 2024 

Holiday Club: Easter & Beyond! 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We are so excited to announce that we have secured an external provider who will be able offer a holiday 

club for all our pupils and the wider community for the Easter, May half-term and four weeks of the summer 

holidays! 

 

Grassroots Sports Academy provide young people with the tools to improve their skills and confidence 

through sports that can transfer to valuable life skills. The children will have the opportunity to experience a 

number of sports and activities such as football, zorbing, glow in the dark dodgeball, team building exercises 

and more. Children will also take part in craft activities and will have access to our woodland area where 

they can experience den building.  

 

Our Easter holiday club will have some additional extras such as Easter egg hunts (including a visit from the 

Easter bunny), a bouncy castle and Nerf wars! 

 

A flyer with more information will be sent out after half term. The club will run from 9am to 4pm and is 

open to children aged 5-11, including reception children who are 5 years old. The cost per day is £18.00 and 

will be payable via MCAS after the half term holiday.   

 

More information and a video about Grassroots can be found from the following link 

https://www.facebook.com/GrassrootsSportsAcademyBarnsley/videos/921771279331717 

 We know that there are a number of local providers during the school holidays, however, we would like to 

encourage as many children as possible to try out our new provision as we are confident that Grassroots can 

provide a really enjoyable and memorable experience for our children.  
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The Easter holiday club will run from Monday, 25th March to Thursday, 28th March and Tuesday, 2nd April to 

Friday, 5th April.  

 

The May half term holiday club will run from Tuesday, 28th May to Friday, 31st May. 

 

The summer holiday club will run for four weeks. Dates will be confirmed in due course.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 
 

 

Mrs L. Penny   
Headteacher 
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